
The Banyan Family Night Dinner 

and PTSO Halloween Family Bingo 

Fundraiser is an opportunity for High 
School families to meet the families 

of your childrenôs friends!!  This 

yearôs even will take place on Friday 
Oct. 26th at 6:00 pm at Banyan High 

School 

 

Dinner is Free to all Banyan Families 

ï immediate family only, please. 

Bringing a dessert would be greatly 

appreciated! 

 

The PTSO Bingo Fundraiser will 

follow dinner 

 

 

 

 

NOW UNTIL OCTOBER 15: 

Donations of Halloween candy for 

Bingo Prizes would be greatly 
appreciated. It can be dropped off 

in Ms. Kiwiorôs room. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You MUST RSVP to Angela 

Randion no later than Wed. Oct. 

24th at 973-785-1919 Ext. 314 or 
to arandion@banyanschool.com, 

so we have an accurate count for 

food. Sorry, no exceptions. Please 
leave your name, childôs name 

and amount of family members 

attending. 

Banyan Family Dinner  

Welcome Back Breakfast 
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Happy 25th Anniversary Banyan!!!  

Juniors/Seniors Helping at the Golf Outing  
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